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((LABEL))

Later's

Slug & Snail Killer

Liquid

Concentrate

WITH METALDEHYDE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING.

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN AND AWAY
FROM DOMESTIC ANIMALS

DOMESTIC

WARNING          POISON

REG. NO. 08971 P.C.P. ACT.

Guarantee:  Metaldehyde 20%

250 mL

Later Chemicals Ltd.
12080 Horseshoe Way

Richmond, B.C.
V7A 4V5

Later’s Liquid Slug & Snail Killer

READ ENTIRE LABEL AND ENCLOSED PAMPHLET BEFORE USING THIS
PRODUCT.

These contents are enough to make 41 L of diluted spray mixture
to cover 83 m2 of area.



LATER'S LIQUID SLUG & SNAIL KILLER IS ESPECIALLY EFFECTIVE AS IT
WILL KILL SLUGS WHICH CONTACT THIS MATERIAL BY CRAWLING OVER
SPRAYED SURFACES.  GOOD RESULTS ARE OBTAINED BY APPLYING SPRAY TO
AREAS ADJACENT TO SLUG HIDING PLACES, OVER WHICH SLUGS WILL BE
MIGRATING TO FOOD SOURCES.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN, POULTRY AND DOMESTIC
ANIMALS. Do not breathe spray mist.  Avoid contamination of food
or feedstuffs.  Protect contents from freezing.  Do not store in
direct sunlight.  Do not get in eyes.  

FIRST AID:  If swallowed, induce vomiting.  To do so give two
glasses of water to drink and insert finger into mouth and touch
back of the throat or give an emetic such as IPECAC.  Follow with
large quantities of milk and 30-60 mL of castor oil.  Call a
doctor or poison control centre immediately. Never give anything
by mouth to an unconscious person. If in eyes, flush with water
for 15 minutes and get medical attention.  If on skin, remove
contaminated clothing and wash skin with soap and water.

STORAGE: Keep product in original container. Do not freeze. Store
in a cool, dry place away from food.

((BROCHURE))

Later's

Slug & Snail Killer

Liquid

Concentrate

WITH METALDEHYDE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING.

READ ATTACHED BOOKLET BEFORE USING.

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

KEEP AWAY FROM DOMESTIC ANIMALS



DOMESTIC

WARNING          POISON

REG. NO. 8971 P.C.P. ACT.

Guarantee:  Metaldehyde 20%

250 mL

Later Chemicals Ltd.
12080 Horseshoe Way

Richmond, B.C.
V7A 4V5

Later’s Liquid Slug & Snail Killer

These contents are enough to make 41 L of diluted spray mixture
to cover 83 m2 of area.

DIRECTIONS:

Later's liquid slug & snail killer is especially effective as it
will kill slugs which contact this material by crawling over
sprayed surfaces.  It does not have to be eaten as in the case of
bait, therefore, good results are obtained by applying spray to
areas adjacent to slug hiding places, over which slugs will be
migrating to food sources.

15 mL = 1 tablespoon
1 m = approx. 1 long pace

10 m2 = 5 m x 2 m

HOW TO USE:

SHAKE BEFORE USING.  Thoroughly water areas to be treated before
application.  Mix 30 mL of Later's Liquid Slug & Snail Killer
Liquid to 5 L of water and apply to 10 m2 of area.  Do not allow
animals to graze on treated area within 1 - 2 weeks.

LAWNS & ORNAMENTALS:  May be applied with sprayer or sprinkling
can.  Apply to areas frequented by slugs.  Foliage of ornamentals



may be sprayed or sprinkled.

VEGETABLES:  Spray a barrier ring around your vegetable garden to
protect it from outside invasion.  One litre spray will make a
barrier 30 cm wide by 7 m long.  DO NOT SPRAY ON EDIBLE PART OF 
VEGETABLES.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN, POULTRY AND DOMESTIC
ANIMALS. Do not breathe spray mist.  Avoid contamination of food
or feedstuffs.  Protect contents from freezing.  Do not store in
direct sunlight.  Do not get in eyes.  

ENVIRONMENTAL HAZARDS: This product is toxic to birds, dogs, and
other wildlife. Do not contaminate any body of water.

FIRST AID:  If swallowed, induce vomiting.  To do so give two
glasses of water to drink and insert finger into mouth and touch
back of the throat or give an emetic such as IPECAC.  Follow with
large quantities of milk and 30-60 mL of castor oil.  Call a
doctor or poison control centre immediately. Never give anything
by mouth to an unconscious person. If in eyes, flush with water
for 15 minutes and get medical attention.  If on skin, remove
contaminated clothing and wash skin with soap and water.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  Ingestion may cause intestinal
irritation, kidney and liver damage.

STORAGE: Keep product in original container. Do not freeze. Store
in a cool, dry place away from food.

DISPOSAL: Do not re-use empty container. Rinse thoroughly and use
rinse-water with regular spray. Wrap container and discard with
household garbage.

NOTICE TO BUYER:

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes any risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

INTERNET: www.laters.com

******************************



This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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